
Subject: FW: Ordinance 2016-11 

From~: peter zuyus [mailto:ptzsr1@yahoo.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, May 03, 2016 9:59 AM 
To: Knopp, Gary; Gilman, Blaine; Cooper, Kelly; Blankenship, Johni; Johnson, Brent; Welles, Stan; Bagley, Dale; Ogle, 
Wayne; Navarre, Mike; Holmdahl, Brandii; Dunne, Willy 
Subject: Ordinance 2016-11 

Dear Assembly Members, 

I encourage you to vote NO on Ordinance 2016-11 submitted by Assembly member Dale 
Bagley. 

Although I do not reside in the CKPHSA, I believe that such an important issue, 
Community Hospital and Heath issues, should have input from elected representatives of 
the community. 

Disbanding a group like the CKPHSA silences a community voice that some politicians may 
not appreciate or want to hear. Listening to the voices of the HSA is a good thing. Their 
input into your Assembly decision making process is a positive. 

It is not expensive, it is not controversial, the CKPHSA is simply a voice of residents 
providing their input on their community hospital and health care directions. 

CPBHSA is described as "oversight", a word many politicians fear. Please, support openness 
and accountability. 

Again I ask that you vote NO on Ordinanc~ 2016-11 

Peter T. ·zuyus 
Homer, Alaska 
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